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PRESENTATION FROM REPRESENTATIVE(S) OF GEORGIAN COLLEGE CONCERNING AN UPDATE ON
GEORGIAN COLLEGE

Paul Larche, Vice Chair of the Georgian Board of Governors and Dr. MaryLynn West-Moynes, Present and
CEO provided presentation concerning an update on Georgian College.

Mr. Larche and Dr. West-Moynes discussed slides concerning the following topics:

· An overview on the locations and services of the Georgian College Campuses, Centres for Career and
Employment Community Services and Indigenous Resource Centres;

· The Georgian College demographics;

· The 130+ programs offered at Georgian College;

· A summary of the Georgian degrees currently offered;

· The partnership between Lakehead University and Georgian College;

· That Georgian College as a recognized leader in co-op education and student work experience;

· The percentages associated to student successes from Georgian College;

· The new Arch and Helen Brown Design and Digital Arts Centre located in the Downtown Core;

· The new Peter B. Moore Advanced Technology Centre at Georgian College;

· The industry/academic collaborations offered at the Technology Centre; and

· The recent events and activities held at Georgian College.

In closing, they played a video promoting Georgian College’s Innovation Centre.

Members of Council asked a number of questions to the presenters and received responses.
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